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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 26 JULY 2019 

 
We are upgrading the light poles along the footpath around the oval and are required to close 
off sections to complete this work over several days. Access will always be maintained, 
however diversions in place. 
 
What to expect: 
Diversions will be in place – See below maps for reference. Traffic control will be in place to 
direct the pedestrian foot traffic to navigate around the works. 
 
Work duration: 
This work will commence Saturday 27th July and continue through the Tuesday 30th July. We 
will keep the work to 9am to 3pm to avoid the peak times. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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